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Public Notice 

 

Disability Accessibility Committee Meeting 

Cancellation 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE of MEETING CANCELLATION is 

Hereby Given, that the Disability Accessibility Committee 

of the Borough of Matawan scheduled meeting for today, 

Monday, January 13, 2025 is cancelled. 

 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 


